## office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent:Wednesday, March 6, 2024 8:02 AMTo:office@mtgretnacampmeeting.orgSubject:2024 Bylaws Revisions & New Office





A Communication of the Mt. Gretna Campmeeting

## **Bylaws Revisions**

In the March 2024 *Mt. Gretna Campmeeting News* that was published on March 1st, an important article on proposed revisions to the Campmeeting's bylaws was published along with the proposed action point timeline.

If you have not already read the article, we strongly encourage you to do so. The newsletter can be found using either of the links below.

Please note, this is a first draft. There have already been 3 revisions made to the document since it was initially posted on March 01. The posted document will have its published date as part of the name so you will know which version is the most recent.

Website page with Newsletters

## Direct Link to March Newsletter

In other news, after years of operating out of a Member's home, the Campmeeting will finally have its own office in April of 2024. We are leasing rooms above the Mt. Gretna Pizzeria!

If anyone would like to donate items to help us get started, that would be great! Items needed at this time:

- Microwave
- Small fridge (3-4 cubic feet)
- Wooden bookshelves
- Coffee pot, tea pot
- Small table and chairs
- Framed Gretna art work for walls

Mount Gretna Campmeeting P.O. Box 428